
 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

Good afternoon everyone.

This week we have been visiting classrooms to see how well the children have
settled into their learning and their new routines. It never fails to impress us how
many wonderful relationships have been formed so quickly, so soon into the
academic year. We can’t wait to see how these grow across the year.
This week our first football game with our friends at Victoria took place and we had
a great time. The team played brilliantly and came away as winners with a score
of 4-3.
Also this week, we held our annual Coffee Afternoon for Macmillan Cancer Care.
Thank you to those parents/carers who joined Miss Dosanjh and Mr Spink in the
Community Hub. The children enjoyed a bun today too and lots of them dressed up
in purple and green. Have a lovely weekend.

N - 90% RBT - 85% RDO - 99%

1AD - 95% 1MM - 98% 2HW - 99%

2RK - 95% 3JH - 96% 3NB - 95%

4CS - 96% 4RM - 95% 5NP/LW - 98%

5HW - 97% 6FA - 99% 6LB - 100%
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Whole School attendance
this week is 96%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: RDO, 2HW, 6LB  
Extra Play (97%+): RDO, 1MM, 2HW,
5NP/LW, 5HW, 6FA, 6LB
Pizza Party (100%): 6LB



Tuesday 22nd October 2024 - Autumn Discos
Friday 25th October 2024 - School closes for half term

Monday 4th November 2024 - School opens for Autumn 2
Thursday 14th November 2024 - Nurses in school - Flu Vaccine

Friday 15th November 2024 - Nurses in school - Flu Vaccine 
Friday 15th November 2024 - Children in Need

Tuesday 19th November 2024 - Parent Consultations
Wednesday 20th November 2024 - Parent Consultations

Monday 9th December 2024 - Pantomime in school
Wednesday 11th December 2024 - Christmas Fair

Thursday 12th December 2024 - Christmas Dinner and Jumper day
Friday 20th December 2024 - School closes for Christmas (1pm)

Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term










